
MEDIA RELEASE
15 January 2024

Purchase of Cummins Recycling Business 

As recently advertised, Lower Eyre Council have purchased the Cummins Recycling 
Business from the Norton family and are expected to take ownership in February 
2024.

The recycling service has been provided to the Cummins, Coffin Bay and 
surrounding areas by the Norton family for the last 20 years. Council are grateful to 
be given the opportunity to continue to provide this important and beneficial service 
to the Lower Eyre Community.

Mayor Jo-Anne Quigley said ‘that Council knew that it was vital to our ongoing 
recycling effort that the community retained a place they can locally take their cans 
and bottles to and were pleased to be able to purchase this vibrant business.”

Equipment at Council’s Waste Transfer Stations in Cummins and Coffin Bay will 
require alterations to allow for the recycling operations on site, and Council is 
grateful that the Norton family have agreed to host Council at their sites for the next 
six months whilst this work occurs. 

Commencing 4 February 2024, the recycling deport hours will be as follows:

• Coffin Bay – Norton’s Depot, Lawrie Road, Coffin Bay 
o Sunday, 9am – 12pm
o Tuesday, 2pm – 4pm

• Cummins – Norton’s Depot, 40-48 Hayman Drive, Cummins
o Sunday, 2pm – 4:30pm
o Tuesday, - 8:30am – 12pm 

Elected Members and Council staff appreciate and thank Heather and Glyn Norton 
for their continuing support and guidance in preparing for the change of ownership 
and providing such a valuable service to our community. 

As Council works through the ownership changeover and general operations, more 
information will be provided to the community on recycling collection and receival 
processes. 
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